

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

HOSPITAL BOX 2889

July 21 - 28, 1972

ATTENTION MEDICAL STUDENTS: Are you a resident of Georgia? If so you may be eligible for financial assistance for your medical education through your home state. Please contact the Office of Financial Aid, 706 Davison Building, for further information.

NOTICE FOR ALL STUDENTS: There have been recent changes in the law governing the Guaranteed Student Loan Program. For details please see notice posted on the bulletin board in the Hospital Post Office or in the Student Lounge. For further information, please contact the Office of Financial Aid, 706 Davison Building, ext. 6649.

MEDICAL INTERNSHIP—MONTEFICRE: Information has recently been received on straight medical internships offered at Montefiore Hospital and Medical Center and Albert Einstein College of Medicine. Complete information regarding the internship is on file in the Medical Center Library or you can write directly to Dr. David Hamerman, Professor and Chairman, Department of Medicine, Montefiore Hospital and Medical Center, 111 East 210th Street, Bronx, New York, 10467.